
 
 
Office of the General Counsel and Secretary  
 
 
 
April 11, 2008 
 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: The Research Foundation of State University of New York  
  Confirmation of IRC 501(c) (3) Tax Exempt Status 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The Research Foundation of State University of New York (the “Foundation”) is a private, 
non-profit corporation and is an organization described in Internal Revenue Code Section 
501(c) (3).  Enclosed for your information is the April 11, 2008 determination letter in 
which the Internal Revenue Service concluded the Foundation qualified for exemption 
from federal income taxes. 
 
The Foundation has been a tax exempt organization under the Internal Revenue Code since 
its inception in 1951. 
 
The Foundation’s public charity status is identified as an organization exempt from Federal 
Income Tax under Internal Revenue Code Section 509 (a)(1) of the code. 
  
If you have further questions concerning this subject, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (518) 434-7045. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
James R. Dennehey 
General Counsel and Secretary 
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